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March 25, 2020 

 

 

Dear UFest Community, 

 

These are unsettling times.  The spread of COVID-19 around the world and its arrival in 
our own region has brought UFest and many other events to uncharted territory.  

While we hoped and prayed for this pandemic to pass quickly, daily reports indicate that 
there is still a long road ahead of us before we can once again resume normal daily life. 

Given the uncertainty of the duration of this health crisis, the Edmonton Ukrainian 
Festival Society Board of Directors has decided to cancel UFest 2020. 

The decision was not easy as so many performers, vendors and volunteers have been 
working for months to prepare for the festival. We hope these preparations are not in 
vain and that everyone can come together when UFest returns (bigger and better) on 
May 28-29, 2021.  

I wish all of you the best during these unprecedented, challenging times. Please stay 
safe and healthy. 

 

 

Christine Teterenko, President 
Edmonton Ukrainian Festival Society. 
 
 

 

  


